
  Date: October 29th 2024  

2-1-30, Tagawakita, Yodogawaku, Osaka 532-0021, Japan 

                 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 

Notification of Discontinued Sight Glass TS1 Model 

 

Please be informed that we will discontinue the production of Sight Glass TS1 model. 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused by product discontinuation. 

Our Sight Glass TS1 model is currently under modification for product improvement and 

planning for model change. Due to this reason, an unexpected volume of orders are received 

and unable to keep continuing parts supply and production for TS1 products. Product 

development for new models is currently underway for aiming to commence sales in April 

2025. 

We thank you for your understanding and continuous support. 

 

Notes 

1. Target model  

Ancillary Equipment Sight Glass TS1 Model 

 

2. Date of Sales End 

October 29, 2024  

 

3. Parts supply  

Repair kits are available for 5 years after the date of sales end for regular maintenance. 

 

4. Alternative products  

The substitute option is our Sight Glass T3 model. 

 

5. Contact  

Please contact your nearest distributors. 


